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FROM THE EDITOR

We would like to announce that the Journal of Tourism, Leisure and Hospitality 
(TOLEHO) is two years old! The reception the journal has received so far is beyond 
good and we appreciate all the courtesy that the academics have shown from all 
over the world. These two years set a promising start and make us believe to carry 
TOLEHO even onward. TOLEHO’s purpose to contribute to tourism studies gets 
stronger everyday with the down-to-earth performance the journal has shown. We 
hope that COVID-19 pandemic comes to an end soon and tourism industry steers its 
course back to normal. Stay healthy, stay safe.

Cem Işık, Ph.D.

Editor-In-Chief
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